
Lone Pine National Park
Date:  April 17, 1987

To:  All Park Entrance Personnel

From:  Ranger John T. Smith

Subject:  Fire Restriction

Effective immediately there will be a fire hazard watch posted 
for all areas of the park.

Please warn all visitors that there will be no fires in the park 
until further notice.

Thank you.


